The Scottish Amateur FA would like to extend a huge congratulations
to Cupar Hearts AFC for their Scottish Cup 1st Preliminary Round
Victory over Abbey Vale of the South of Scotland League in a 5-0 win.

We also wish them the best of luck for their next cup fixture
against Jeanfield Swifts FC of the East of Scotland League
on Saturday 2nd September.
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